Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2012 10:15 AM

To: '‘Mehrdad Javaher

Subject: RE: RO 0134 Former Val Strough Chevrolet- 327 34th Street Oakland
Mehrdad,

ACEH has not received any comments on the CAP so you may implement the CAP at this time.
Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

————— Original Message-----

From: Mehrdad Javaher [mailto:mehrdad@lrm-consulting.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 6:18 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RO 0134 Former Val Strough Chevrolet- 327 34th Street Oakland

Hi Barb-

I understood from our most recent phone discussion that the public review period for the
Draft CAP for the above-referenced site would end on Feb. 16th, 2012. Since that is a couple
of days away, may I ask if you've received any substantive comments and whether you expect
the Draft CAP to be final without any revisions?

Thanks in advance
Mehrdad



